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CONSULAT GENERAL
DES EMIRATS ARABES UNIS
GENEVE

Ref: 2/3/32-1
Date: 06 January 2023

The Permanent Mission of the United Arab Emirates to the United Nations Office
and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Special
Procedures Branch and with reference to its letter UA ARE 3/2022, dated 07 December
2022, concerning the joint urgent appeal regarding Mr Sherif OSMAN, has the honour
to request a month extension to allow the competent Authorities in the UAE to complete

their full investigation on the above-mentioned communication.

The Permanent Mission of the United Arab Emirates to the United Nations Office
and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew

to the Special Procedures Branch the assurances of its highest consideration.x\
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